LLOYD'S REGISTER (@F SHIPPENG

i Laxmi Building, Ballard Road, Bombay

Telegrams: Surveyor Telephone No. 26-1036

12th Jamuary,1962,
Dear Sir,

S,8, "JALAKETU"

We attach hereto,a copy of letter recdeived from the
Owners of the above named ship, regarding their desire to
postpone the Special Survey for one year.

We now await your advice,

Yours faithfully,

e C . /A A ' I

/ The Secretary, For The(Surveyors.
LONDON,
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